
April xx, 1997 

 

Mr. John Pereira 

Director  

Historical Review Group 

Center for the Study of Intelligence 

Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C. 20505 

 

Re: ARRB Request for Additional Information and Records No CIA-# 

 

Dear John: 

 

Our staff has undertaken a preliminary review of records in the CIA sequestered collection related to 

the activities of certain Cuban exile groups during the time frame surrounding the assassination of 

President Kennedy.  Our review indicates that the following records are not currently included in the 

collection. 

 

Pursuant to the authority under the President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act 

of 1992, the Assassination Records Review Board requests that the Central Intelligence Agency 

provide access to the following types of Agency documents related to the following Cuban exile 

groups: 

 

This request should be interpreted in the broadest reasonable sense.  To the extent that you question 

whether a particular type of study or report is encompassed by our request, please let us know and we 

can advise you whether we seek to include it.   

 

Should any of these requests impose an unreasonable burden on you that we may not have 

anticipated, please advise us so that we can work with you to modify or amend the requests 

accordingly.   

 

 

In requesting access to these materials, we are not designating them “assassination records” and we 

are not, at this time, requesting that copies be given to the Review Board. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

David Marwell  



Executive Director 


